
Please submit this completed application and any relevant supporting documentation 
by the deadline listed on the SSC website to Sustainability-
Committee@Illinois.edu.The Working Group Chairs will be in contact with you 
regarding any questions about the application. If you have any questions about the 
application process, please contact the SSC at Sustainability-Committee@Illinois.edu. 

General Information 
Project Name: Water Bottle Refill Stations  

Total Amount Requested from SSC: $41,000.00 

Project Topic Area(s): ☐Energy ☐Education ☐Food & Waste 
   ☐Land  x Water ☐Transportation 

Contact Information 
Applicant Name:   Hannah Price  
Unit/Department:  Illini Union Board 
Email Address: hlprice2@illinois.edu  
Phone Number:  (309) 791-2640 

Project Team 

Name Department Email

Hannah Price Illini Union Board hlprice2@illinois.edu

Jenna Wicks Illini Union Board jwicks2@illinois.edu

Laurence Uphoff Illini Union luphoff@illinois.edu

Dave Guth Illini Union dcguth@illinois.edu
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Project Information 
Please provide a brief background of the project, the goals, and the desired 
outcomes: 

Our goal would be to replace two water fountains within the Illini Union with Elkay 
fountains.  Elkay fountains contain an attachment that allows for convenient filling of 
water bottles.  Since the implementation of numerous Elkay fountains within the 
Union we have been able to save thousands of plastic water bottles from being 
deposited in landfills.  The presence of these fountains in the Union encourage 
students to utilize reusable water bottles.   

Please provide a brief summary of how students will be involved in the project: 

The Illini Union Board will serve as integral part of this process.  IUB is a student lead 
board that works very closely with the senior leadership team of the Union.  IUB will 
be able to monitor the success of the project and relay the information to the 
Director and supporting staff of the Illini Union.   

Please provide a brief summary of the project timeline: 

The water fountains would be installed in the Fall of 2018. 


